





Keeping the North Shore Hospital community informed about developments relating to Tōtara Haumaru, the new four-storey, state-of-the-art hospital facility, due for completion in 2023.

### Project update

You will have noticed that work is progressing on the build site. Truck site entry is now in place from Tahoroto Road and excavation works have begun. We have a continuous wetting process in place to help ensure dust is minimised. All works on-site are proceeding as planned.





The building site being prepared for excavation works

## New truck entry point on Taharoto Road

The new main entry for the Tōtara Haumaru project is now open. The road is one-way, with trucks entering the site from the left-hand lane on Taharoto Rd and exiting onto Shea Tce.

Please note: this is not a public road, entry is for building site truck access only.











# Modifications to the Elective Surgery Centre (ESC)

The construction of a new temporary loading dock located on the eastern side of the ESC building (opposite the multi-storey car park) is now complete. The new loading dock will be used for handling all general and medical waste and recycling. It became operational on Monday, 3 May.

The new Tōtara Haumaru building will have a link bridge that intersects with the current ESC sky bridge. A temporary bordered fence (hoarding) is now in place on the ESC sky bridge, as Hawkins, our construction contractor, explores the best intersection location point. The hoarding will remain in place for the next two months.



ESC temporary goods entrance



ESC temporary goods entrance



ESC temporary loading dock



Hoarding on ESC sky bridge

## Meet the Hawkins team...



#### Hours of work

Typically, work occurs between the hours of 7am and 6pm, Monday - Saturday. If an occasion arises where we need to work outside of these hours, advance notification will be provided.